
 
 

  
For immediate release: January 9, 2015 
 

PSTA to Open New Mid-County Customer Service Center 

 
Who: The Pinellas Suncoast Transit Authority (PSTA), the City of Pinellas Park and Boulder Venture South 
What: Celebrating the opening of PSTA’s new Pinellas Park Transit Center  
When: 10:00 am January 13, 2015 
Where: 3801 70th Ave. North, Pinellas Park (on the south side of the Shoppes at Park Place mall) 
 
Members of the media are invited to join leaders from PSTA, the City of Pinellas Park and Boulder Venture South for a 

special event this coming Tuesday, January 13, 2015 at 10:00 am.  

The gathering will celebrate the grand opening of the new Pinellas Park Transit Center – PSTA’s first-ever mid-county 

customer service center. The new facility is the result of a successful public-private partnership that will enhance both our 

community and the county’s transit service.  

The event will take place on the south side of the Shoppes at Park Place mall and light refreshments will be served.  

We hope to see you there.  

To learn more about PSTA, please visit the agency’s award winning website at www.psta.net.  
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# # # 

 
The Pinellas Suncoast Transit Authority is the public transit provider for Pinellas County, providing more than 14.5 million rides per year. PSTA operates nearly 40 bus 

and trolley routes with a fleet of 203 vehicles. To learn more about the services offered by PSTA, or for schedule and fare information, passengers are invited to call the 

PSTA InfoLine at (727) 540-1900, or visit www.PSTA.net.  PSTA is an equal opportunity employer.   
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